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Smoking ban 
On the 1st July 2007 new legislation is being introduced in 
England which prohibits smoking in any enclosed work space.  
The University has reviewed its current smoking policy and has 
decided to extend the current ban on smoking in academic 
buildings to include Halls of Residence and areas immediately 
outside campus buildings. These areas will be ‘smokefree’ from 
1 July.  
From 1 July it will be illegal to 
smoke in any enclosed or semi- 
enclosed workspace. The aim behind 
the new legislation is to ensure a 
healthier environment so that 
everyone can work and socialise free 
from secondhand smoke.  

Underlying this are the health risks 
from inhaling second hand smoke. 
Government advice is that this is a 
serious health hazard, and there is 
no safe level of exposure. Every time 
someone breathes in secondhand 
smoke, they breathe in over 4,000 
chemicals. Many are highly toxic. 
More than 50 are known to cause 
cancer. And, because 85% of 
secondhand smoke is invisible and 
odourless, even though you think 
the atmosphere around you is not 
particularly smoky you may be at 
more risk than you realise.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Medical and scientific evidence 
shows that exposure to secondhand 
smoke increases the risk of serious 
medical conditions such as lung 
cancer, heart disease, asthma attacks, 
childhood respiratory disease, 
sudden infant death syndrome (SIDS) 
and reduced lung function.  

¶ Inside Halls of Residence, 
including study bedrooms; 

¶ Inside work vehicles; 

¶ Inside private vehicles used for 
work, where a passenger is 
sharing the vehicle; 

¶ Within 10 metres of any building 
on campus (unless you are passing 
by on a recognised path).   

By law, from 1 July anyone who 
smokes in an enclosed or semi-
enclosed smokefree area will be 
committing a criminal offence. They 
will also be in breach of the 
University’s policy if they smoke in 
any of the above areas.   

Around 70% of smokers say they 
want to stop smoking. The new 
smokefree law could provide extra 
motivation to do so. The University 
Occupational Health provider offers 
help for staff who wish to give up 
smoking – they can be contacted on 
0118 322 7629.  The NHS 
SMOKEFREE web site has 
information on support sessions 
that are available locally in 
Berkshire.  

It’s time to go smokefree! 
  

Radiation safety  
Following a visit  by Environment 
Agency inspectors, areas for 
improvement of the University’s 
management arrangements for the 
control of radioactive sources have 
been identified. This includes revising 
some procedures and the creation of 
a new Radiation Safety Sub-
Committee. 

The procedures have been revised to 
reflect the EA inspectors’ comments, 
particularly with regard to record 
keeping and timescales for disposal 



of radioactive waste. This will be 
reflected in a revised Safety Guide 19. 
Particular points to note are: 

¶ Very Low Level waste (VLLW) 
disposal is the only permitted 
route for disposal of solid 
radioactive waste; 

¶ 
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